Lower Valley Fire District December 6, 2021

CALL MEETING TO ORDER

The Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lower Valley Fire Protection District was called to order at 6:06 pm by Cullen Purser after prior notice of the meeting was given. Roll was taken, and the following directors were present Larry Overbye, Cullen Purser, Mark Bonella, Jesse Mease Derek Elder. Also present were Chief Cavaliere, Matt Katzenberger, Melissa Schmalz, Anthony Padilla, Rebecca VanBramer.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Cullen Purser led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.

CITIZENS COMMENTS/REQUESTS

N/A

DISCLOSURE OF CONFLICT OF INTEREST

N/A

APPROVAL OF:

N/A

REPORTS/UPDATES

N/A

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

N/A

NEW BUSINESS

2022 Budget Review

The 2022 Budget must be approved and filed by December 15, 2021.

The accounts are still in the process of being transferred from PeachTree to QuickBooks.

The budget numbers are not matching up to the October meetings, there have been several equation errors, it will be recalculated and presented to the Lower Valley Fire Board of Directors at the December 13, 2021 Regular Board meeting.

Board Members Mark Bonella and Cullen Purser inquired about the search for a new ladder truck. Gary Mulkey and Troy Seal will be headed toward Kansas City in the next few weeks to inspect it.

Lower Valley Fire Protection District Christmas Employee Appreciation Dinner is scheduled for December 11, 2021 6:30pm

ADJOURNMENT

Motion was made by Larry Overbye to adjourn the December 6, 2021 Board Meeting at 6:42pm. Motion was seconded by Derek Elder.

c Ell

MatBadla

Laurence Onerbys